
 

   

  

Nativity Performance Thursday 

21st December– N2 

No “normal” nursery sessions 

that day but… 

AM session – Rabbits, Foxes, and 

Hedgehogs – Parents and children 

to arrive from 9:30am 

PM session – Foxes and Owls – 

Parents and children to arrive from 

1pm. 

We will be selling raffle tickets at 

both events. Prizes include a 

Christmas hamper, chocolates and 

wine. 
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Dates 
Tuesday 19th December 

N1 Christmas 

Singalong 

Wednesday 20th 

December – last normal 

day and Christmas 

party day 

Thursday 21st 

December – Nativity 

day only 

Monday 8th January – 

Nursery reopens 

 

 

 

 

Late Pick Up Club 

 
Christmas time has 

well and truly 

arrived at late pick 

up club, and the 

children are having a 

lovely time making  

Christmas crafts to 

take home. There is 

no extra charge for 

materials and 

equipment, so if your 

child enjoys Art, why 

not think about 

booking them in for a 

few sessions before 

Christmas? 

 

Singalong for Two Year olds 

Christmas Singalongs for the two year 

olds will take place in the rainbow room 

at 10:45am in the morning and 2:30pm in 

the afternoon on Tuesday 19th December. 

Next week we will be sending home song 

sheets so you can practise with your child 

at home. 

Christmas         

Thank you to those of you who have 

already made your Christmas card 

with your child. We are enjoying 

looking at them in the porch/rainbow 

room. 

In the porch/ rainbow room we will 

soon be putting out order forms for 

nativity/sing-along photos.  

Slipper Day 

On Friday 8th December we are having a 

Slipper Day in aid of the charity 

“Shelter” which supports homeless 

families. A bucket will be placed at the 

entrance for voluntary donations, and 

children can be changed into slippers on 

arrival at nursery.      

.  

 

What are the children 

learning next week? 

Next week the children will 

be continuing to learn about 

Christmas. On Tuesday they 

are having a Nativity puppet 

Show, performed by St 

Nicholas church. There is no 

charge for this. 

 

 


